
January

Message from the 
Principal

Happy new year!  We hope all our 
families had a wonderful and restful 
winter break.  We know that COVID 
cases are currently rising and we are 
following all county health guidelines to 
ensure our students, families and staff 
stay healthy.  Thank you for keeping 
your child home when he or she is not 
feeling well.  Wishing all our families 
health and happiness as we move 
through the winter months! 

-Mrs. Carroll 

Upcoming 
Events 

● Jan. 5: PBIS Assembly for 
students

● Jan. 10: School Site Council 
3:20- 4:20

● Jan. 17: No School, MLK Jr. day
● Jan. 18: Mobile Farmers 

Market at Victory 9-10 am, free 
produce

● Jan. 26 Parent Coffee 3:15 pm 
in the cafeteria

● Jan. 31: No School, Teacher 
Professional Development

Student Lunches
All students at Victory qualify for a free lunch.  Students also have the 
option to bring their own lunch from home.  This year however, due to 
COVID, SUSD schools are no longer able to accept lunches dropped off at 
the office during the school day.  This is is in accordance with district 
guidance.  We do apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your 
understanding.  If you wish to send your child to school with a lunch, 
please send it with your child in the morning.  



January Character Trait 
Responsibility

● Attending classes on time and regularly
● Being prepared for classes with all 

necessary supplies
● Taking good care of school property
● Completing all homework assignments
● Respecting themselves and others
● Doing their best

NEWSLETTER FOR THE MONTH OF JANUARY

2nd Annual 
Light Parade

Thank you to all who came out to help us celebrate our second annual Victory Light Parade.   While 
the parade itself is small in nature, the joy and cheer is grand!  It felt great to honk, sing, wave and 

cheer throughout the neighborhood and spread some holiday cheer to all.

Cold Weather
With the weather getting colder, please ensure you are sending your child to school in a sweatshirt or a 

jacket every day.  We also encourage you to write your child’s name in their jacket/ sweatshirt to help 

ensure it doesn’t get lost.  If your child is in need of a jacket or sweatshirt, please notify the school, we 

are happy to help. 

It is also that time of year where many families are cleaning out their closets.  If you have a new or gently 

used jacket or sweatshirt that you would like to donate, Victory’s coat closet would greatly appreciate 

the donation!  Feel free to send it with your child or drop it off at the front office.
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Celebrations!
This month we will be celebrating 
our students who met their iReady 
2nd diagnostic goal.  Students will 
enjoy some time out of class and 
some cold-weather treats with 
their peers!  

http://www.stocktonusd.net

